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NEWS RELEASE 
DATE: MAY 21, 2018 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Notice for Important Information About Your  
Drinking Water Quality from SCV Water 

 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) and Los Angeles County Waterworks 
District #36 continuously work to ensure you and your neighbors have a reliable supply of 
high quality water at a reasonable price. The State Water Resources Control Board Division 
of Drinking Water requires water agencies to provide all customers an annual report on the 
quality of drinking water and to show how it meets federal and state drinking water standards. 
 
This 2018 Annual Water Quality Report (also known as the Consumer Confidence Report) 
describes in detail the quality of local water supplies in the Santa Clarita Valley during 2017. 
There is an additional explanation of the requirements and test results in the report. Due to a 
change in the law and a desire to save our ratepayers money, SCV Water is posting the 
report on its website and mailing notices of its availability to customers.   
 
To view the 2018 Annual Water Quality Report, visit our website:  
 

http://yourscvwater.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/2018-SCV-Water-Quality-Report.pdf 
 
Paper copies of the 2018 Water Quality Report can be obtained by contacting SCV Water, or 
your water retail division identified in the report.  
 

#### 
 
About SCV Water: 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency 
located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to business and 
residential customers – half are local groundwater supplies and the other half is imported from 
the State Water Project and other sources.  
 
SCV Water was formed on January 1, 2018 and combines the former service areas of 
Castaic Lake Water Agency, Newhall County Water District, Santa Clarita Water Division and 
Valencia Water Company. Following a multi-year public engagement process, the agency 
was formed through Senate Bill 634 authored by Senator Scott Wilk and signed by Governor 
Jerry Brown on October 15, 2017. SCV Water was formed to improve regional water 
management, enhance water governance and reduce costs for local ratepayers. 
 
More information can be found at www.YourSCVWater.com  
 
 
 



For more information, please contact: 
 
Kathie Martin 
Public Information Officer 
SCV Water 
kmartin@scvwa.org  
661-513-1265 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


